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Ref:05. RL3489  
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 14th September 2016. 
 
 
The Board decided to defer consideration of this case noting that there were 
a number of referral cases which should be looked at prior to making a 
decision on the matter. It therefore decided to seek an addendum report on 
the matter from the inspector which should examine the decisions made 
under the following cases: RL 2340, RL 3095, RL 2290, RL 2115, RL 2074, 
RL 3069, RL 2747, RL 2211, RL 2818 and RL2661. The addendum report 
should examine whether these decisions should inform the matter of 
whether the underground tanks the subject of the current referral should be 
considered as a separate structure from the buildings which they serve as 
well as any other matters relevant to the current referral. 
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